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December 31, 2018 
 
 
Dear Silent Auction Donors: 
 
The 2018 Virginia State 4-H Championship Horse Show has once again come and 
gone!    
On behalf of the State 4-H Horse Show I want to thank you for your generous 
donation(s) to our Silent Auction. Though this past show was cold and during the 
holidays, being held in December, I believe our show and auction triumphed again. Let’s 
all pray “No More Hurricanes”. In all seriousness this past year showed how Virginia 4-H 
can rise above, overcome, and adapt! Like we always say Virginia 4-H ROCKS!!! 
 
Our 4-Hers, parents and supporters stated that this year’s silent auction was once again 
a highlight at the show. Each year we continue to learn, grow and thrive. We had a large 
variety of items that came from all parts of Virginia and beyond. Because of your 
generosity, the silent auction raised just over $7,600.00 to help support the State Show 
and the 4-H Horse program. WOW is all I can say! Our participant numbers may have 
been down, but our continued support and dedication was ever present. 
 
In January of 2018 I started collecting items and as I reached out to everyone for 
donations and help soliciting, I was once again truly amazed at the wonderful support 
received.   It takes a team, and without everyone’s help the auction would not continue 
to be a huge success. 
 
The Virginia State 4-H Show staff and all the 4-H members of the Commonwealth 
greatly appreciate your generosity.  Once again, we have learned a lot while organizing 
and running the auction and have already started planning for the 2019 Virginia 4-H 
State Horse Show silent auction and hope that you will be a part of it once again! 
 
 
Many thanks for your continued support, 
 
Sincerely,  
 
    
 
 

 Rose Baker McDonald                                     
4-H State Horse Show Silent Auction Chair                
(540) 877-4935                                                   
horsemomrose@yahoo.com                            


